Sent: 14/08/2024 2:45:13 PM
Subject: DA 2022/0469

This development must be stopped or severely modified: Too high,too bulky, insufficient parking, Impacting on
beautiful Barrenjoey house, Also geotechnical issues! It is not in the interest of Palm Beach. We do not need this
bulky building. Bring back the Fish Shop!!



